From: "J/T Petersen" <jimpatpet@gmail.com>
To: <wearewestmaui@mauicounty.gov>

CC: JT Petersen <jimpatpet@gmail.com>, Tricia Petersen <tpetersen@petersendean.com>

Date: 10/1/2019 1:04 PM

Subject: Letter to Maui County Council from West Maui CPAC

Attachments: image001.png

Dear West Maui CPAC Chair Nishiki and Members,

I am writing to you in support of the proposed letter from West Maui CPAC to the Maui County Council. I respectfully request that the Committee approves the letter for transmittal.

Warm regards, Tricia Petersen

Tricia Y. Petersen – Executive Vice President

39300 Civic Center Drive #300

Fremont, CA 94538

tpetersen@petersendean.com

cid:d57b5d34-63e3-4295-a2f5-74f7bc7006c1

PetersenDean is committed to high quality installations and customer service.

If you need to reach the senior management team at PetersenDean please contact us at prioritycare@petersendean.com